
MEMO 
 

 

 

TO: Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: Mike Althoff, Public Works Director 

 

SUBJECT: Hiring Streets and Parks Supervisor 

 

MEETING DATE: February 5th, 2019 

 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Interviews were recently held with internal applicants for the Streets and Parks Supervisor 

position. The interview panel recommends the hiring of Tony Haan as the new Streets and Parks 

Supervisor. With previous experience being considered Mr. Hann would start at Pay Grade 12, 

Step 4 and will continue to earn 3 weeks of vacation per year.  With an internal promotion, there 

will be a 6 month probation period as stated in our personnel policy handbook. He will start 

February 11th on the start of a new pay cycle.  

 

REQUESTED COMMISSION ACTION 

 

A motion to hire Tony Haan as Streets and Parks Supervisor as noted above. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment(s): 

 

 


